
SFPE – Carolinas Chapter 

  January 2017 Meeting Announcement       
 
 

Date:  January 9, 2017 
 
Time:  11:30 am – 11:50 am Social/Networking/Set-up/Sign-in 

11:50 am – 1:00 pm Lunch/Technical Presentation 
 
Location: Dilworth Neighborhood Grille 
  911 E Morehead St.  

Charlotte, NC 28204 
 
Annual Dues: $50 
 
Monthly Meeting: $35 – Non-Member 
  $25 – Carolinas Chapter Member 

$20 – AHJ’s  
$15 – Students 

 

 
 

Presentation:  Fire Doors 

 
Summary: 
Like other fire resistance rated construction materials under the purview of codes and standards, fire doors have more 
than a century’s worth of testing experience published in the various listing directories made available for reference in 
project specifications. By looking at the historic development of building codes and test standards related to this specific 
component, it is helpful to determine what has shaped the current fire door industry and better evaluate future trends in 
listing and labeling provisions including the increasing use of field-labeling for existing applications.   
 
Biography: 
Justin Biller is a registered fire protection professional engineer in multiple states including NC, an ICC master code 
professional (MCP), an NFPA certified fire protection specialist (CFPS) and life safety specialist for health care facilities 
(CLSS-HC), and is the technical director of AEGIS - a fire door inspection, repair and consulting company. His code 
compliance expertise within the fire protection industry includes passive fire and life safety systems such as fire doors, 
hardware and fire resistance rated construction. He is a graduate of the master of sciences program in fire protection 
engineering from Cal Poly and has more than 15 years’ experience in this field. 

 

Please forward this invitation to other industry professionals who are interested in the educational and networking opportunities 
provided by SFPE. SFPE is an extremely valuable resource to our local community and we need your support. We will have a key 
focus this year on growing our membership, our monthly meeting attendance, and the value we bring to our members each month and 
to our community. We welcome all AHJ’s, specifiers/consultants, contractors/installers and owners involved in fire protection and life 
safety. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your Chapter Officers: 
President – Charlie Carriker - charlie.carriker@globalriskconsultants.com 

Vice President / Program Chairman – Raymond Clarke – ray.clarke@eaglefire.com 
Treasurer – Jack Britton - jkbrittons@bellsouth.net 

Secretary and Web Director– Matthew Isaacs – misaacs@hgi-fire.com 
 
 

The Carolinas SFPE Chapter is a non-profit, all-volunteer, professional organization.   
SFPE IRS tax-exempt ID is pending. 

 

  Follow us on Facebook                                                                                                              


